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Maintain 4G Connectivity During AT&T 3G Sunset

As you might recall, many wireless network providers within the United States have
made the decision to sunset their existing 3G networks in favor of newer and faster 5G
service.

Beginning Tuesday, February 22, 2022, AT&T will sunset its 3G network. As a result of
this event, some older 4G-supported devices may be impacted.

If you are using any of our FlexEdge™ devices on the AT&T network, please visit the
link below to ensure uninterrupted connectivity during this transition. For further
questions, please contact our support team by emailing them at support@redlion.net.
Thank you for your continued support of Red Lion Controls!





